
Tuesday, August 29th  

 

CLARK CHEER 
Cheer practice will end early today at 5:00 pm. Please make sure your parent knows 
about the change. 
 

PROJECT LIT 

Hey, Read-A-Thon members!  For the next two weeks, you should be counting your 
reading minutes. You can enter this into your dashboard daily or at the end of each 
week.  
It's not too late to text or email your family and friends through the Read-A-Thon website 
so that they can sponsor your reading goals.  RIght now, Carter Lyon is leading in 
minutes read and Layna Redus is leading in sponsorship.  Great job!  A lot can change 
in two weeks, so keep reading and promoting the Read-A-Thon! 
And just a reminder, if you love literature and want to have fun while reading, Project 
LIT is the club for you!  There is a call-out meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 in the 
library. If you cannot make the meeting but want to join, see or email Mrs. Rosine today. 
 

SPELL BOWL 
Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader interested in joining Spell Bowl this year- there will be a call-
out meeting tomorrow morning at 8:30 a.m. in room 702.  If you have any questions 
before then, please see Ms. Gleason. 
 

5TH GRADE SPELL BOWL 
Any 5th grade students interested in joining the 5th Grade Spell Bowl this year- there 
will be a call-out meeting next Wednesday, September 6th, at 8:30 a.m. in room 705.  If 
you have any questions before then, please see Mrs. Mesko. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL GYMNASTICS  

Tryouts for middle school gymnastics will take place this evening at Lake Central from 
5:00-7:00 p.m.  Students will need to have Final Forms completed online and an IHSAA 
physical on file in order to participate.  If you have any questions about gymnastics, 
please email Coach Barcelli (kbarcell@lcscmail.com).  Any questions regarding Final 
Forms or IHSAA physicals, please contact Mrs. Smith. 
 
 

LAKE CENTRAL INDIANS - FALL BASEBALL 
WORKOUTS 

Attention 7th and 8th grade students interested in participating in the baseball workouts, 
there is a registration form in the office listing the workout dates and times, along with 
other information regarding this program. Registration is online only and the deadline to 
register is next Wednesday, September 6th. Come pick up a flyer if interested! 
 

mailto:kbarcell@lcscmail.com


 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

*************************************************************** 
 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Back-to-school Clark spiritwear is on sale from August 8th-
September 7th, next Thursday.  All spiritwear is now 30% 
off and is only sold online:  https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can 
also access spiritwear information through Clark's 
website.  Make sure to check out the website for some 
awesome deals!  
   
EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you 
need to take them out of school early. Have your child 
bring the note to the office first thing in the morning and 
we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 

http://click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com/?qs=2d759baa9df1175d32001dfe48d241abfda6764e441f01ffe6f56a6e45ca8e4d0afecbdf0823a9b80ee5f39ad1ffaf0b4bfad23faf093bdb

